
Subject: Pre-Hockey Season Meeting: October 11th, 6pm, MCC, Rm 107 

 

Dear MCYHA Members, 

 

I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to inform you about the upcoming pre-hockey 

season meeting, scheduled for October 11th. This meeting will be crucial in ensuring that 

everyone is well-prepared and informed for the upcoming season. 

 

During the meeting, we will cover important topics and details that all participants need to be 

aware of, including: 

 

1. Season Schedule: We will go over the game schedule, practice sessions, and any changes or 

updates that may have been made. 

 

2. Safety Protocols: It is essential to review and reinforce the safety protocols in place to ensure 

the well-being of all players, coaches, and staff. We will address equipment safety, and any other 

relevant safety measures. 

 

3. Team Assignments: We will announce the team coaches and managers  for the season and 

provide an opportunity for players and parents to meet their coaches and teammates. 

 

4. Administrative Matters: We will discuss registration requirements, payment deadlines, and 

any administrative tasks that need to be completed before the season commences. 

 

5. Expectations and Code of Conduct: It is important to establish clear expectations and reinforce 

the code of conduct for all participants, including players, coaches, parents, and spectators. 

 

6.  Volunteerism:  In order to keep our registration fees as low as possible, we require members 

to help with fundraising, concessions, rink set up, open skate and game day activities.   

 

7.  Invite a friend.  We are always looking to grow the game of hockey in Miles City. If you have 

friends that want to play or are interested playing hockey, please invite them to see what 

MCYHA has to offer.   

 

Please mark your calendars and make every effort to attend this meeting. It will be held at MCC 

Rm 107, on October 11th at 6pm. We highly encourage all team representatives, coaches, 

parents, and players to be present to ensure a smooth start to the season. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns before the meeting, please feel free to reach out to us 

at 406-853-1394. We appreciate your dedication to the sport of hockey and look forward to a 

successful season ahead. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Rick Lang 

MCYHA President 


